
Spring Driver’s Education Class        
Willow River Area School 

 
Mr. Battaglia will be offering Driver’s Education Class this Spring (in-person) after school 
beginning on Monday, March 14th and ending on Friday, March 25th.   
 
The class will be made available to students that are 14 ½ years old and older.  Students 
that turned 14 before the end of October, 2021 are eligible to enroll in the class.  On March 
2nd, students from outside of the Willow River School District can enroll in the class if seats are 
still available.  Students must be able to attend all 10 class sessions (30 hours as required 
by the state of Minnesota).  ONE make-up date will be made available the week of March 
28th, if the instructor determines the reason for not being able to attend class was a legitimate 
reason. 
 
The class will be held in Mr. Battaglia’s Classroom (Room 142) from 3:30 to 6:30 PM after 
school on the dates listed below: 
 
The dates of the class will be: 
 
Monday, March 14th 
Tuesday, March 15th 
Wednesday, March 16th 
Thursday, March 17th 
Friday, March 18th 
Monday, March 21st 
Tuesday, March 22nd 
Wednesday, March 23rd 
Thursday, March 24th 
Friday, March 25th 
 
Students will need to bring a writing utensil and their Chromebook to class every day. 
 
All students should be picked up and dropped off at the Cafeteria Doors (Event Entrance). 
 
To sign up for the class, email Mr. Battaglia - sbattaglia@isd577.org 

-​ Send Mr. Battaglia your full name as it is written on your birth certificate and your 
date of birth and you will be added to the class roster. 

-​ Mr. Battaglia will hand out all of the necessary paperwork on the first day of class.  
-​ If you have any questions, please email Mr. Battaglia. 

 
The class fee is $50.00.  Checks can be made out to Willow River Area School or you can pay 
for the class online through Willow River JMC. 
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